
From: Becki S  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 3:51 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: RE: ACE  
 
 
Hello Betty,  
 
I am unsure if it needs to go on the agenda for the February meeting, but I am going to need to step 
down from representing ACE on the Cycling Advisory Committee due to current 
commitments.  Although I value the experience and great work that the CAC is working on, I feel I 
cannot put my full attention into the committee anymore. I realize this will need to be addressed at the 
next ACE meeting. My apologies for any inconveniences.   
Thanks, 
 
Becki 
 


